
 
  Furzefield  
Nursery school  

 

 
 

Happy 2017! 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Happy Spring Term 

 
This term we will looking at the weather changes in the Winter season and 
focusing on Traditional stories, such as Sleeping Beauty, Snow White, The 
Three Pigs, Gingerbread Man and Red Riding Hood.   
 
In Mathematics we will be looking at recognizing numerals, matching 
numerals to amounts and number problems. 
 
Our literacy focus will be reading, retelling and using story language.  We will 
continue to focus on talking with confidence in class.    
 
We will be cooking as frequently as possible and obviously celebrating shrove 
Tuesday with pancakes. Also, we will be understanding different cultures’ 
celebrations including Chinese New Year.  
 
The weather this Winter we’re sure will be 
unpredictable. We are going to look at the 
changes occurring in Winter and the affects it 
has on water, ourselves and the environment. 
  
 



Please ensure your child has a warm waterproof coat and spare 
clothes in their bookbag or placed on their peg.  We are outside 
in all kinds of weather and sometimes your child will get messy.  
Also, due to health and safety please ensure your child has 
Velcro trainers only and no earrings or jewellery. 
 
As you will be looking at buying new uniform in the near future, please can we 
remind you that nursery summer uniform for both girls and boys is the yellow 
polo shirt and dark coloured shorts/green tracksuit bottoms only. 
 
Yours, 
 
Furzefield Nursery Team 
 
Mrs Wightman, Mrs Hamson, Mrs Jenns, Mrs Pinto and Mrs Young 
 

 
Dates for your diary: 

 
10th February – FOF Cake Sale 
13-17th February – half term holiday 
20th February – INSET day 
23rdFebruary – Nursery Stay and Play 11am/2:30pm 
2nd March – World Book Day 
30th March – FOF Spring Event 
30th March – Term ends 
18th April – Back to school 
 
 
 
 


